TOWN OF SHARPSBURG
MINUTES OF THE TOWN COUNCIL MEETING

March 24, 2014

A regular scheduled meeting of the Sharpsburg Town Council was held Monday, March 24, 2014, at
7:00pm, in the Town of Sharpsburg at the Sharpsburg Recreation Center.

Present were the following: Wendell Staley, Mayor; Clay Cole, Council Member; Celene Davenport,
Council Member; Keith Rhodes, Council Member; Donna Camp, Town Clerk. Council Member
McElwaney was absent.

Also in attendance were: Shelby and Polly Garlington.
Mayor Staley called the regular scheduled meeting to order and the Pledge of Allegiance was delivered.
The Clerk verified there was a quorum present.

The minutes of the March 3, 2014 Council Meeting were reviewed and approved as written by
unanimous vote, and were filed in the minute book of the Town.

Mayor Staley called for a motion to acceptithe intergovernmental agreement with the Town of Turin.
Since our original water agreement with Turin has expired this agreement will take its place for 180
days. We are still trying to work out a new long term agreement. Council Member Rhodes motioned to
accept, Council Member Davenport seconded. Motion carried unanimously.

Mayor Staley called for a motion to adopt the Joint Transportation Plan. The town has joined with all the
municipalities to update the Joint Transportation Plan with the County. Council Member Davenport
motioned, Council Member Rhodes seconded. Motion carried unanimously.

Public Comments - n/a

Polling of the Council -
» Clay Cole-n/a
» Celene Davenport -
e Looks like trees that are greater than 6” diameter are being cut on the Dollar General
property.
e Why wasn’t anyone (council) notified when the closing on the Dollar General
property was completed.
> Keith Rhodes - Wants to meet at the Dollar General property to look at the trees being cut.

Clerks Comments - n/a
Mayor’s Minutes - The 3t seat on the Ethics board has been filled.

There being no further business coming before the Council, the meeting was adjourned.

Donna M. Camp
Town Clerk



